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SHARE THE SUCCESS OF AAIDD! 

   

Dear AAIDD Members, 

  


I am writing to update you on current activities of the Association.  It is turning out to be a busy year.  

  


The Executive Director Search Committee, chaired by Cathy Ficker Terrill, has reviewed the resumes submitted for Doreen Croser’s position.  They are currently scheduling interviews. 

  


Doreen is planning on attending the AAIDD Conference in Providence, Rhode Island June 8-11, 2010.  The new Executive Director will be in attendance as well.  I hope you come to say farewell to Doreen and wish her a happy retirement as well as to introduce yourself to the new Executive Director. 

  


Task forces have begun their work on the following topics: 

· aging and end of life issues – Elizabeth Perkins, Chair 
· supports –  James Thompson, Chair 
· health and wellness – Jay O’Grady and Carl Tyler, Co-Chairs 
· assistive technology, communication, and social networking – Thomas    Gillespie, Chair
· employment and transition to a real life – Erik Carter, Chair 
· diagnosis – Marc Tasse, Chair 
· consent issues – Gurit Lotan, Chair 
· parents with intellectual disabilities – Alison Lozano, Kristen Read, and Susan Yuan, Co-Chairs 
· serving people who have both developmental disabilities and mental health issues – Paul Kolstoe, Chair 

· positive behavioral support – David Rotholz, Chair  

  

Two additional task forces will soon begin their work: 

· death penalty 
· support brokerage and service coordination/case management. 

  

  


If you have any ideas you wish to share with the task forces or are interested in joining one, let me know. 

  

In addition, we are implementing Barbara Hanley’s great idea of starting a Fellows Committee to engage all Fellows in the work of AAIDD.  An announcement will be sent to Fellows soon.  If anyone has any ideas for this task force’s effort, please contact me. 

  


Be sure to check out the AAIDD online community on the website.  Join a group or start a group.  It is a great way to meet and exchange ideas with colleagues. 

  


Also, keep in touch.  We all share difficult budget times now.  It is important that we find creative ways to move forward in harsh financial times as well as position our community so that people with intellectual disabilities and developmental disabilities are at the front rather than the back of the line when monies are available again. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Joanna L. Pierson, Ph.D., FAAIDD 

President 
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